
19/06/2020 

MR Alex Francois 
7 / 461 - 463 willoughby RD 
willoughby NSW 2068 
alexfrancois118@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have been a paddler in the area for the past 15 yrs and have been using the Manly boatshed 
to store my surfski for the last 2 yrs and have found Robbie and the staff to have utmost 
concern for the area, boatshed and tradition that the Treharne family has established over the 
last 3 generations. 

They take great pride in the community and ensuring that what the ecology and marine 
environment represents to the Fairlight area is maintained and I have no doubt that any works 
to the existing facility would only serve to enhance this care and concern in keeping with 
ongoing tradition of the Treharne name in the area.

I would have no hesitation in supporting the merits of this application. 

Alex Francois 
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Subject: Online Submission


